
moval of the barrel action from the stock assembly revealed that 
the trigger assembly contained an excessive amount of lubrication 
on both inside and outside. We strongly advise that oi I be used 
sparingly on the firearm and not let accumulate in or on the trig­
ger assembly as this condition could adversely affect the operation 
of the trigger assembly. 

Since we found the firearm to be completely correct and function 
normally in every respect, we are prepared to return it to you, 
however, we wi 11 ·instal I a new trigger assembly as a gesture of 
good-wi 11, before we effect its return. 

Thank you for affording us the opportunity to examine the rifle and 
report our findings. 

Mr. Booth, the above adjustment is at no charge. 

Sincerely, 

d.'S~l~ist 
Product Services 

JAS:tpp 

RemfriatonAnns Compan)\ Inc. 

PPS 03579 


